Ocampo, Gabriela

From: Mackey, Lawrence J.

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 11:14 AM
To: Ocampo, Gabriela

Subject: Fwd: public hearing
Attachments: weber.vcf

-------- Original message --------

Date: 7/8/19 3:46 PM (GMT-06:00)
To: "Mackey, Lawrence J." <LMackey@Ilakecountyil.gov>
Subject: public hearing

Larry,

| have the notice of Public Hearing regarding new ordinances of
breeders, but | do not see the meeting on the website calendar. Was it
cancelled? Or did they just forget to put it on the website. There is
one later in the month listed.

Sharon Langlotz-Johnson






